
Placer supes to vote on Kings
Beach Center
Placer County supervisors on Feb. 6 could approve the purchase
and sale agreement of the 3.5-acre Kings Beach Center.

There will be a public hearing regarding the matter.

The  supervisors  meet  in  Auburn,  but  Tahoe  residents  may
participate in Tahoe City.

San  Diego-based  C.W.  Clark/Kalthia  Group  want  to  buy  the
property, build a hotel and other businesses.

But not everyone is thrilled with how the process because they
contend the public has had no voice in the matter. Plus, there
are residents wondering why other competitive offers are not
being  considered,  and  not  being  brought  to  the  public’s
attention.

Chris Gray-Garcia, the county spokesperson, told Lake Tahoe
News, “There is a long history of very public engagement over
years of effort to seek a buyer for this property. Presenting
this particular proposal to the board is – if they vote to
approve the agreement – only the beginning of what would be a
very thorough and public review process before any sale is
actually completed.”

A petition is now being circulated so people can comment.

Here is a link to the agenda item.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/02/placer-supes-vote-kings-beach-center/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/02/placer-supes-vote-kings-beach-center/
https://www.change.org/p/placer-county-board-of-supervisors-community-input-should-be-mandatory-in-selection-of-kings-beach-town-center-developer?recruiter=853768891&utm_source=share_petition&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=share_email_responsive
http://www.placer.ca.gov/upload/bos/cob/documents/sumarchv/2018/180206A/03A.pdf

